
  

  

      

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  

 

1322 Queen Street W., Toronto, ON M6K 1L4 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was 
founded in 1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan   
Friars of Central Canada with the vision of        
creating a faith community with the poor by  
providing direct services that seek to enhance 
the sense of human dignity of those who are in 
need. 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of  
Capuchin Outreach, serves meals  six days a 
week in Toronto’s Parkdale community. Patrons 
are asked to make a $1   donation towards their 
three course meal which is provided with full 
restaurant service. 
 

St Clare Centre is our Outreach and Drop-In 
space, hosting weekly AA meetings as well as an 
informal drop-in for patrons of St Francis Table. 
 

We receive no government or United Way  
funding, instead relying on the charity of        
private individuals and businesses for our        
income. 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) 
is a registered charitable organization  

#11883-7970-RR0001 

1322 Queen Street West1322 Queen Street West  

Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4  
Phone:  416.532.4172Phone:  416.532.4172  

Email: st.francistable@yahoo.caEmail: st.francistable@yahoo.ca  

www.capuchinoutreach.orgwww.capuchinoutreach.org  

Parkdale Metro Grocery located at Dufferin 

and Queen offer their Community Donation 

 being received by Bro Martin Ngo. 
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It’s been quite a change coming back to St. 

Francis Table after four years and in the 

midst of a pandemic. I’ve been here for a 

month now. Dealing with takeout meals, 

given with  love, care and respect   as part of 

the many beautiful gestures which happen 

daily here. The pictures speak loud and proud 

of good things you as donors make happen.  
 

I have stepped up to fill in for Br. John as he 

recovers from a hospital stay last month. He 

is doing well and thanks everyone for their 

well wishes and prayers. 
 

St.  Francis Table has recently been the     

inspiration for the new St. Philip Neri’s  Table St. Philip Neri’s  Table St. Philip Neri’s  Table St. Philip Neri’s  Table 
a new outreach program at the Capuchin’s  

St Philip Neri Parish in Downsview, ONSt Philip Neri Parish in Downsview, ONSt Philip Neri Parish in Downsview, ONSt Philip Neri Parish in Downsview, ON.     .     .     .     

Another of the many beautiful gestures that 

makes St. Francis Table a loving environment 

that    remains open with your help! 
 

Volunteers and you, our donors, are all part 

of this beautiful ministry and we thank you! 

On behalf of our patrons we recognize and 

acknowledge your goodness! Be assured of 

our continued thanks and prayers for all your              

intentions. We wish for you a safe and       

enjoyable summer 2021!    God Bless us all! 

Bro. Martin Ngo, ofm, cap. 


